
From: jane bouvier 
Sent: Friday, March 17, 2017 1:20 PM 
To: EBSA.FiduciaryRuleExamination 
Subject: RIN1210 Comment on Fiduciary Rule 
 
I support implementation of the rule that requires financial advisors to work in the interest of their clients, 
and urge the immediate implementation of the rule beginning April 10. 
 
Not to have a financial "expert" work in the best in interests of his or her clients will encourage cynicism 
and lack of trust on the part of Americans in their system. It encourages people not to invest, which is not 
in our long term interests. It penalizes persons who work and save to take care of themselves and their 
families in the future, and may end up putting this care on the government. 
 
The long term consequences of this may give a "quick buck" to the "advisor", but it will erode trust in our 
system, and discourage people from saving and investing. This will hurt investments and burden the 
government in the long run. 
 
Jane Mansfield Bouvier 
Hamden, Connecticut 
 
 
 


